S.L.O. Flyer's meeting 1/14/12. Meeting brought to order by President Tony Gallo at 9:am. Members present President Tony Gallo, Secretary Daryl Riekki, Treasurer Bill Lander' Fred Jacober, Carmen Barse, Chuck Bowers, Dave Nowell and guest James Mellow. First on the agenda S.L.O. Flyer's was asked to introduce twenty Civil Air Patrol cadets to R.C. flight. The club declined because the airfield is under Cal Poly's jurisdiction thus we are not a club that is like others that have the facility's to promote such a group. Also there is a limit as to the amount of vehicles and people allowed at the field at any one time.

Second item the maintenance on the flight tables will take place weather permitting.

Third item the new floor int the club house has been installed along with ceiling trim, Fred Jacober did the work Mike Rittenhouse helped.

Fourth Pres. Gallo suggested posting safety rules at the field sun shade.

Fifth Pres. Gallo proposed having the club membership renewal where the members have their dues paid by Jan 1. This would be starting for the year Jan 2013.

Treasurers report read by Treasurer Bill Lander Meeting adjourned at 9:40am. 1/14/12 Secretary Daryl Riekki